From: Anne Thomas <anne.katherine.thomas@gmail.com>

To: TBI Admin <admin@transitionblackisle.org>

Sent: 06/07/2021 16:54:53

Subject: Black Isle Bicycles Update



FYI 

Sheila and I had a meeting with Jon, Dom and her uncle Garve. Since then the bikes have been moved but Garve hasn't quite managed to sort out the website yet and Jem needs to transfer the domain name to a new platform and is away this week. Jon is happy to field any requests for the moment. 
Jon doesn't want to buy the electric bikes till after the summer as they won't have time to use them, so the two ebikes have been transferred too.  I updated the forms. 
Dom has access to the facebook account and has set up an instagram account, though there's not much on it yet. We seem to have lost access to the twitter account which has not been used since the original project closed. 
We'll need to update the swing sign but that should just be sticking a different venue and number over it.  There is a frame for another swing sign which never seemed to get filled, so it might be useful to do that. Shall I get an estimate?

Regards

Anne Thomas

 

   

